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Dear Parents/Carers,
We have entered the Bronte Schools Cluster Mixed U9 Summer Smash Cricket tournament.
Date: Wednesday 09th May
Time: 10am – 3.30/4pm
Venue: Oakworth Cricket Club. 4 Wide Lane, Oakworth, Keighley BD22 0RJ. 

Please arrive at the venue for 10am for a 10.30am start. Thank you.
Please be advised of the following; All players must be under 9 years of age at midnight on 31st August 2012.
Where possible, please can parents make arrangements to take their children to the event. However, we can provide transport if needed. Please advise on the slip below. Thank you.
Please provide children with a packed lunch, a drink and a coat/sun hat/sun cream, depending on the weather!
Please return the slip below as soon as possible.
Further details to follow.

I will be there at this event to support the children. 
Many thanks.

Mrs Fawcett.




Summer Smash Open U9 Cricket Tournament. 09th May 2018.

My child_______________________________    Year______________ would like to take part in the above event.
I am able/unable to take my child.  
If unable to, please advise if you have arranged transport or if you need me to. Thank you. 
_________________________________________________________________________ 





